

TEST MODULE 3. 8 FORM.

A Choose the correct word to fill in the gaps.

1. **infant/toddler** a) Sandy can't walk and talk yet. She is just a b) Benny is so funny. He's learning to walk and keeps falling from time to time. He is a
2. **invented/found out** a) It was Alexander Graham Bell who ... the telephone. b) John Brown ... that he had forgotten his telephone at home.
3. **salary/wage** a) Do you know how large is the pizza delivery boy's b) After getting a promotion, Bill hopes that his annual ... will be enough to pay back his credit.
4. **raise/lift** a) The armchair was very heavy and I asked my brother to help me ... it. b) If you know the answer, please, ... your hand.
5. **colleagues/employees** a) The ... were not happy about the money the company paid them. b) I thanked my ... for their help with my project.
6. **Geography/Earth Science** a) Sam's favourite subject at school is ... as he likes to know more about the planet we live on. b) John likes travelling and he wants to visit all the countries he had learned about at his ... class.

B Fill in the missing word. There are three answers you do not need to use. (*present/ sound/ bring out/ overtime/ freelancer/ move/ came/ bring up/ deadline/ sloppy/ research/ change*)

7. Becky had to work ... last week as she had a lot of things to do and it was the end of the year.
8. It was a very hard weekend for Pam. She was at work as she had to meet tough
9. The cosmonauts returned from the spaceship safe and ... after a year-long expedition.
10. Sam started to hate his job as a cashier at the bank and ... to the conclusion that this job is not for him.
11. I think it's very stressful to ... schools and be a new student in the class.
12. Greg likes working as a ... because he doesn't have to wake up early every day.
13. Marie Curie got Noble Prizes for Physics and Chemistry after many years of scientific
14. Many women in our country can ... children and work at the same time.
15. The Browns had to ... to a seaside town because the climate was not good for their little son.

C Put the verbs in brackets into the Past Perfect or the Past Perfect Continuous.

16. He (**hope**) to find John and was very disappointed when he didn't.
17. We (**cook**) all day for the party and by 8 o'clock we still weren't ready.
18. He (**wait**) for that letter for weeks when it last arrived.
19. I (**work**) for about two hours when John came with a letter.
20. Mark looked at his watch. It was twenty minutes to three and he (**sit**) here since two o'clock.

D Put the verbs in brackets into the Past Simple, the Past Continuous, the Past Perfect or the Past Perfect Continuous.

21. He suddenly (realize) that he (leave) his wallet in the train.
22. While they (look) everywhere for the missing screw, Joe (find) it in the turn-ups of his trousers.
23. Their hands were quite numb because they (make) a snowman.
24. After he (explain) the situation there (be) a long silence.
25. They all (look forward) to the excursion and were disappointed to hear it (be cancelled).

E Choose the correct item.

26. **As soon as/while** Ted opened his first shop, he started earning a lot.
27. Last year my job brought **in/around** 150 extra dollars a week.
28. Everybody is sure that Jeff will have a wonderful career **by/in** finances.
29. Many politicians begin their career **at/in** a very young age.
30. **When/before** an interesting idea comes to his mind; he puts it down in his notebook.
31. **At/In** the beginning of his career he was famous only in his country.
32. The great scientist Marie Curie died **of/by** radioactive intoxication.
33. Ann couldn't believe her eyes **when/while** she saw her article on the front page of the newspaper.
34. I don't think I will be able to work successfully over this project **under/in** such pressure.
35. Sally was **under/in** charge of buying little presents for her classmates.

F Use the sentences a-e to complete the dialogue. a) What does the new position involve? b) How does she like her new position? c) Wow, that's fantastic! d) Really? What happened? e) That's not bad.

Meg: Guess what! I have some good news for you.

Pam: 36)

Meg: My sister had got a promotion last week.

Pam: 37)

Meg: Yes, she works for a company as a creative designer.

Pam: 38) ...

Meg: She designs the cover of the magazine for the company.

Pam: 39) ...

Meg: She loves it. Besides, the money is good.

Pam: 40) ... Is she satisfied?

Meg: Of course. Thanks to her pay rise she can now move to a bigger flat.

Pam: That's terrific.

G Read the text and answer the questions.

Albert Einstein

Albert Einstein was born on March 14, 1879, in Ulm, Germany. He grew up in a secular Jewish family. His father was a salesman and engineer and his mother was a housewife. Einstein had one sister, Maja, who was born two years after him. He studied at the Luitpold Gymnasium in Munich. He didn't like studying there. One teacher even told him that he would never get anywhere. At this time, Einstein became interested in classical music and he learned to play the violin. He was also interested in science.

In the 1890s, Einstein's family moved to Milan, Italy. Einstein started studying at the Swiss Federal Polytechnic School in Zürich. His years in Zürich were some of the happiest years of his life. He became friends with many other students and met his future wife, Mileva Maric, a physics student from Serbia.

Einstein finished his university studies and found work in a Swiss patent office. In his free time, Einstein continued studying physics. He married Mileva Maric in 1903, but the marriage was not a happy one. They divorced in 1919 and Einstein married Elsa Löwenthal. In 1905, Einstein published four important papers about physics. The fourth paper included the famous equation $E=mc^2$. In 1921, he won the Nobel Prize for Physics.

From 1913 to 1933, Albert Einstein was the director of the Kaiser Wilhelm Institute for Physics in Berlin. He often travelled around the world and gave talks about physics. While Einstein was travelling and speaking internationally, the Nazis were becoming more and more powerful. Einstein's life was in danger. In 1932, he decided to leave Germany forever. He moved to the United States and took on a position at the Institute for Advanced Study at Princeton, New Jersey.

Einstein became an American citizen in 1935. In 1939, he and his friend Leo Szilard wrote a letter to President Franklin D. Roosevelt. They warned him that the Nazis might be trying to create an atomic bomb. The United States started a programme to create its own nuclear weapons. After learning of the 1945 bombing of Hiroshima, Einstein became active in trying to stop future use of nuclear weapons. He also supported the civil rights of African Americans. In 1952, he was offered to become the president of Israel, but he respectfully declined.

Albert Einstein died on April 18, 1955, in Princeton, New Jersey.

41) What was Albert Einstein's father's job?

42) What did Albert Einstein do after he finished his university studies?

43) Why did Einstein decide to leave Germany?

44) Why did Einstein write a letter to F. D. Roosevelt?

45) What did Einstein do after he learned about the bombing of Hiroshima?